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 5th October 2024



Dear Parent/Carer

Rewards Trip: Hollywood Bowl

We are delighted to be able to inform you that we are holding a ‘Rewards Trip’ to Hollywood Bowl on Wednesday, 18th December. 
Students will leave at 1.15pm on the 18th December so that they can have their lunch before leaving the Academy.  Students will be transported by minibus.  We will be leaving Hollywood Bowl and returning to Morton Academy at approximately 3.00pm where they will be dismissed from the Academy at 3.10pm.  

There will be no cost for the trip as the Academy will cover the cost of transport and a game of bowling. Please ensure that your child is in full school uniform.
  
Any students who do not arrive in ample time for departure from Morton Academy at 1.15pm following their lunch will be unable to attend. 

Yours sincerely
  [image: A close-up of a signature
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Mr M McClelland			
Vice Principal 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Permission Slip – Please return your slip to Mr McClelland

Hollywood Bowl

I give permission for my child: ……………………………..…………………………….…………………………………. Tutor: …………..…………
to attend Hollywood Bowl on Wednesday, 18th December

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.

Signed Parent/Carer: …….…………………………..………………………………………………………………..……………. Date: ……………..……….
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